
Attention: Thomas Prosser

Dear Mr Prosser,

I am writing in relation to the above DA further to my recent telephone call with you on 4th February.

As I explained during this call I have concerns over the viability of my PVC stormwater drainage which 
now runs under a new concrete driveway installed at 14 Marine Parade. The approximate location of 
this service, together with my concerns were made clear to both the owners prior to the 
commencement of construction and with the builder during construction.

Following excavation of the driveway prior to the concrete pour it was observed that approximately 
1/3rd of the pipe was exposed or had little soil coverage. As a consequence, I would appreciate if you 
could please advise in writing the current engineering specifications required by Council to safeguard 
these services.

In addition, the stormwater outlets where they discharge into the gutter in both Marine Parade and 
Harley Road have been damaged by delivery trucks during the course of this build and I would like to 
ensure that they are repaired to an acceptable standard before completion of the project. 

Kind regards,

Ray Martin

16 Marine Parade
AVALON BEACH NSW 2107
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Subject: DA2021/0005 - 14 Marine Parade Avalon Beach


